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4 November 2021 

Assalamu Alaikum 

Dear Parents and Carers of Students in 2D, 

End of Quarantine Period  

I write to advise you that based on feedback we received from the Department of Health earlier 

today, the quarantine period for your child in Class 2D was 14 days and is due to end soon. Your 

child is expected to get tested on day 13 of their quarantine and will need to show evidence of 

their test when they return to school. 

Staggered Return to Onsite Learning  

Due to the relatively high number of cases among students, the school will be continuing with the 

staggered return to onsite learning for the next fortnight, until Friday 19 November. 

As such, students in Year 2 are expected to attend onsite on Thursday and Friday of next week 

and the week after. They will continue with remote learning on Mondays, Tuesdays and 

Wednesdays. This arrangement will be reviewed by 19 November.  

In the meantime, if you or anyone in your family develops even the mildest of symptoms, please 

get tested. If you are concerned you have COVID-19 you can call the DH COVID-19 hotline 

on 1800 675 398, available 24 hours a day, seven days a week. 

  

Kind Regards, 

Mr Abdurrahman Gokler 

Principal  

 


